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Comments: Public lands cannot suffer extensive livestock grazing and remain, as required, "untrammeled" or

avoid damage, which must be openly and thoroughly considered before any changes in grazing are allowed. We

should really be encouraging voluntary grazing permit retirement to protect species recovery and ecosystems,

not expanding grazing.

This proposal is part of he destructive agenda of the previous administration, and is not compatible with the views

of the current policies on land conseravaion. Please reject the proposed Rangeland Management Directives.

 


